
Moreland Hills Parks Commission 
Meeting Minutes  
October 17, 2022 

Community Building 
 

The meeting was called to order at approximately 6:00 PM by the Chair, Mrs. Wyatt.  
 
Members Present: 
 Mr. Czayka 

Ms. Dewey 
Mr. DeWater 
Mrs. Freundlich 

 Mr. Friedman 
 Mrs. Geck  
 Mr. Misterka 

Mr. Olsson   
 Mrs. Wyatt 
 
Members Absent: 
 Mayor Fritz 

Mrs. Hardin-Levine  
Mr. Janke 

 Mr. Minoff  
Mrs. Sitzwohl 

  
 
Approval of the minutes from Parks Commission meeting of September 19, 2022 
 
Motion to approve: Mr. Olsson 
Seconded: Mr. Czayka 
Yes:  All members 
 
Updates from Mayor Fritz: 
 
No update 
 
Halloween Program for Youths at Forest Ridge (10/29/22)  
 
It was suggested that that the time for the event be changed from 1:00-4:00 to 1:00-3:00.   
Motion to approve: Mr. Czayka 
Seconded:  Ms. Dewey 
Yes:  All members 
 
Suggested activities for the event will include a hayride provided by the Service Department, 
face painting, scavenger hunt, candy, games, and crafts. Commission members were asked for 
candy donations to be dropped off with Sherri Arrietta at Village Hall by Monday, October 24th.  
 
Ms. Dewey and Mrs. Wyatt will work together on finalizing all details. All Commission members 
were invited to attend the event for volunteer assistance.  
 
An announcement for the event will be posted on Shayna Sharpe’s website.  



Moreland Hills Historical Society: Mrs. Geck 
 
Mrs. Geck expressed her appreciation for the stone outline of the original cabin which was 
installed by the local Boy Scout Troop.  New signs for the site are still in the design phase.  A 
new brochure holder has been installed. The Cabin is closed for the winter.   
   
Head for the Hills Wrap Up:  Mr. Friedman  
 
Mr. Friedman provided a preliminary summary of this year’s event.  There was a total of 132 
entrants this year, 83 for the 5K and 49 for the Hike. The silent auction generated about $1400.  
Gross income is approximately $13K-$14K.  The estimated net income is only slightly higher 
than last year due to the purchase of larger promotional signs and a larger quantity of shirts.  
 
There were no participants in the Family Fun Run/Walk event.  It was suggested that this event 
be dropped for next year.  As an alternative, we will consider establishing a family entry fee for 
the Hike.   
 
Sneaker Donations: 
 
There were no sneaker donations for the More Foundation Group.   
 
Mr. Czayka left the meeting at approximately 6:30 PM. 
 
More in the Hills: 
 
It was suggested that this event continue over the winter months in the Community Building.  
More discussion is needed for this idea.  
 
Open Discussion: 
None 
  
 
Adjournment: 
Move to adjourn:  Mr. Olsson 
Seconded:  Mr. DeWater  
Yes:  All members   
 
 
 
 
 
 


